
 

Humphris Terrace, Jamestown   SA   5491 
Phone (08) 8664 2700  Fax (08) 8664 2707 

Email: dl.0777_info@schools.sa.edu.au 
 

 

 
 

27th  September, 2017 
Issue 18 
 
DIARY DATES ς Term 3 & 4 
 
Week 10:  25/9/17-29/9/17 

¶ Monday ς SAPSASA Athletics 
Championships 

¶ Tuesday ς SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 

¶ Thursday ς R-6 Hip Hop Concert 
12pm 

¶ Thursday ς Cancer Council Bike 
Ride & Puppet Show @ 2pm 

¶ Thursday ς Yr 8/9 KO Basketball @ 
Moonta 

¶ Friday ς Donut Van 
 
Term 4 
Week 1:  16/10/17-20/10/17 

¶ Wednesday ς 8/9 Boys Table 
Tennis 

¶ Friday ς Yr 8 Immunisations @ 
11am 

 
Week 2:  23/10/17-27/10/17 

¶ Friday ς Yr 12 Last Day, Breakfast 
& Dinner 

 
Week 3:  30/10/17-3/11/17 

¶ Thursday ς Art Opening 
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END OF TERM ARRANGEMENTS 

Just a reminder that the end of term sees us finish one hour earlier 

than normal at 2.10 pm on Friday 29 September.  The buses will run 

earlier on this day so please make arrangements to ensure that 

students are collected on time.  School will dismiss from the end of 

term assembly to be held in the Stadium.  At this assembly we give out 

awards from the term so parents are most welcome to attend and join 

in the awards ceremony. 

Term 4 starts on Monday 16 October and we look forward to seeing 

everyone back safe and sound with a refreshed outlook as we charge 

to the end of the year.  Only a 9 week term for term 4 and yet we will 

ǎǉǳŜŜȊŜ ƛƴ мл Ǉƭǳǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ǿƻǊǘƘ ƻŦ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘȅΦ 

 

WORKING BEE 

Many thanks to our band of workers on Saturday morning as we tidied 

up the tennis courts and put them back on line.  We are looking to use 

the hard play space and to see how popular it is.  A lot of work is 

needed to bring the surface up to a playing surface but we want to see 

how popular the area is before we spend the hundreds of thousands 

needed.  With the great turn out we were able to complete our tasks 

by 10.30 am and so that was a terrific outcome for the courts and for 

the working bee people. 

 

BAKE FOR BOOKS 

The school staff would like to run another Bake for Books stall at the 

Jamestown Show again this year.  We appreciate any support you can 

give us in this area.  All funds raised go directly to the Junior School 

take home and school based readers.  The cost of these readers is 

considerable and they always need up dating as well as replacing as 

Ƴŀƴȅ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǎǳǊǾƛǾŜ ǘƘŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ǘǊƛǇǎ ǘƻ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƻƳ ƘƻƳŜΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ 

us in this fund raiser then please contact the school if you did not get a 

Bake for Books sale form home last week. 

 

YEAR 7 CAMP 

Last week we had our Year 7 group out at Bundaleer Forest for a 2 day, 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjL5bXkuL_WAhUDxLwKHfGHAF8QjRwIBw&url=http://www.dscc.net.au/events/2016/12/21/summerchristmas-school-holidays&psig=AFQjCNFepfEx4TMD4iRplOmPa8TEIj5sDw&ust=1506397702518059


27th September  ήάέγ

 

 

overnight camp.  This was a terrific low cost experience for our Year 7 students and the focus of the camp was 

adventure activities and building some cohesion as they are likely to be together in Year 8 next year.  The camp 

site is fantastic for us and the close proximity and great activities make it a fantastic resource for our school.  

Many thanks to parents of Year 7 students who supported the camp with foodstuffs and tents. 

 

JAMESTOWN SHOW 

Our very own Jamestown Show Girl, Helen Lehmann, has been working really hard to drum up trade for the 

various competitions available at the Show.  Without such a strong advocate for the local events, our students 

may miss opportunities to participate and get involved.   

A big thank you to Helen for her tireless work in promoting this local event. 

 

HOLIDAY MESSAGE 

Have a safe and enjoyable holiday break and rest assured that staff here will be doing the same.  Thank you for 

your support across Term 3 and we look forward to your continued support as we work on Term 4 and much of 

the pre planning for 2018.   

 

Mark Ireland 
Principal 
 

R-6 NEWS 

 
This term has certainly flown by! It has been extremely busy with lots of learning and events happening 
ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ ¢ŜǊƳ п ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŦƛƭƭŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ǘƻƻΗ 5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƘŜ WŀƳŜǎǘƻǿƴ 
Show on over the long weekend. Make sure you have a look at the school display to see if you can find your 
work! Thank you to everyone for supporting the Bake for Books stall at the show also. This is to help raise 
money to purchase readers/books for the school to use.  
 
Hope everyone has a nice break and manages some down time to get rid of the bugs that have been floating 
about recently! Have a safe and enjoyable holiday.  
 
HIP HOP 
This week is our last week of Hip Hop lessons. On behalf of the students and staff we would like to thank Tash 
from Hip Hop Bounce for coming to the school and teaching dance. She does an amazing job! There will be a 
showcase of the dances the students have learnt this term which will be held on Thursday 28 September at 
12pm (Week 10) at 12pm in the stadium. The R/1/2, Year 3/4/5 and Year 5/6 classes will present their dances 
to students and parents if you wish to come and have a look.  
 
ASSEMBLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following students on their achievements over the past fortnight for their class awards 
presented at assembly: 
Week 8 
R/1 ς Isabella Arnold; School Spirit ς Ben Cooper 
3 ς Emma Catford, Amelia Stephens; School Spirit ς Madi Guthrie 
4/5 ς Harry Couzner, Codi Benton, Regan Hall 
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5/6 ς Bailey Rogers, Abby Hams 
Week 9 
R/1 ς Xavier Grey 
1/2 ς Ryan Couch; School Spirit ς Darcy Goodes 
3 ς Bradey Woolford, Brianna Woelk; School Spirit ς Patrick Williams 
4/5 ς Dylan Hammond; School Spirit ς Hannah Morgan 
5/6 ς Chantelle Woelk, Reni Bowden; School Spirit ς Aysha Woolford 
 
As always, if you have any concerns or queries about your child please do not hesitate to contact me at the 
school or via email jillian.hudson336@schools.sa.edu.au 
 
Jillian Hudson 
R-6 Coordinator 
 

7-12 NEWS 

 
YEAR 7 CAMP 

The Year 7s braved a night camping at Bundaleer Forest last week with great success. In a survivor style camp 

the students planned, shopped, prepared and solved many challenges, including all meal planning and 

preparation, tent erecting, orienteering and group challenges.  

Big thanks to Miss Thredgold for her leadership with the Year 7 camp. Also, thanks to Mrs Malone, Mrs Wallis, 

Mrs Teakel, Mr Ireland, Mr Best and Mr Haynes for their support in supervising, preparing and transporting the 

Year 7s whilst at Bundaleer.  

 

SATAC ENROLMENT 

The initial round for enrolment with SATAC (for our university inclined year 12 students) ends this FRIDAY. The 

late fee increases significantly after this period, so it is important to register prior to Friday if you are 

considering applying.  

 

 

 

 

 

JCS is holding its annual BAKE FOR BOOKS stall at the Jamestown Show this year.  Raised funds go towards new 

readers for our students, which are gratefully received. 

We would appreciate donations of cakes, biscuits, muffins, slices etc . Ingredients need to be written on the 

produce. Labels will be sent home following commitment to cook forms being returned. More labels will be 

available at the stall or ask at the front office over the next two days.  

mailto:jillian.hudson336@schools.sa.edu.au
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WE NEED ORDERS FOR HELPERS TO MAKE THE TABLE VIABLE. More forms will go home today ς if you could 

help that would be greatly appreciated! 

Produce with labels attached can be delivered to: 

1. JCS Front office ς on Friday 29th September 

2. Bake For Books Stall in Table Tennis Hall @ Jamestown Show ς Monday October 2nd between 8-9am 

3. Location TBC ς based on need/as indicated in commitment to cook forms,  Sunday October 1st. 

Thank you in advance for you contributions towards purchasing more readers for our students.  

Happy holidays,  

 

Danya McKay 
7-12 Coordinator 
 

TERM 3 RUBBISH RAFFLE WINNERS 
 
A special mention to the Rubbish Raffle Winners for Term 3, thank you for helping to keep our school yard 
clean! 
 
Week 1 ς Jasmine Jacka Yr 3 & Reagan Fleetwood Yr 1/2. 
Week 2 ς Indi Jacka Yr R/1 & Lottie Cooper Yr R/1. 
Week 3 ς Amelia Stephens Yr 3 & Sally McKay Yr 4/5. 
Week 4 ς Darcy Goodes Yr 1/2 & Ryan McKay Yr 3. 
Week 5 ς Millie Cooper Yr R/1 & Ben Cooper Yr R/1. 
Week 6 ς Millie Cooper Yr R/1 & Brodie Yr 4/5. 
Week 7 ς Jasmine Jacka Yr 3 & Millie Cooper Yr R/1. 
Week 8 ς Cody Paynter Yr 5/6 & Codi Benton Yr 4/5. 
Week 9 ς Makenzie Sims Yr 5/6 & Zara Cooper Yr 3. 
 

R-6 SACA CRICKET CLINICS 
  

The South Australian Cricket 
Association visited the 
school in week 8 to conduct 
MILO in2CRICKET Skills 
Clinics for students from Reception to Year 6. Students had a great time 
learning about the game of cricket and the skills needed to play the game.  
 
Student Comments: 
Ψ¢ƘŜȅ ƎŀǾŜ ǳǎ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŀŘǾƛŎŜ 

ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ Ŧǳƴ ǘƛƳŜΩ Brandon (Year 6)  

Ψ¢ƘŜȅ ƎŀǾŜ ǳǎ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǘƛǇǎ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ƭŜŀǊƴǘ ƴŜǿ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΩ Sara (Year 6) 

ΨLǘ ǿŀǎ ŦǳƴΣ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ŀƴŘ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎΦ L ƭŜŀǊƴǘ ƴŜǿ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ǘƘŀǘ L 

ŘƛŘ ƴƻǘ ƪƴƻǿΩ Reni (Year 6) 
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ΨLǘ was fun to have a go at batting and bowlingΩ Dylan (Year 4)  

ΨLǘ ǿŀǎ Ŧǳƴ ǘƻ ōŜ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŀŎǘƛǾŜΩ Henry (Year 4)  

ΨL ƭƻǾŜŘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ǘƘŜ ǘƘǊƻǿƛƴƎΩ Georgia (Year 2) 

ΨL ƭƛƪŜ ƛǘΣ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŦǳƴΩ Susannah (Year 2) 

ΨI learnt about bowling the ball and hitting the stumps downΩ Sam (Year 1) 

ΨI liked 

throwing the 

ball to the 

stumps and I got 3000 pointsΩ Xavier (Year 

1) 

ΨL ƭƛƪŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŎǊƛŎƪŜǘΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ Ŧǳƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜȅ 

ǎƘƻǿŜŘ ƳŜ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ƘƻƭŘ ǘƘŜ ōŀƭƭΩ aƛƭƭƛŜ 

(Reception) 

Ψaȅ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ ǇŀǊǘ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǘŎƘƛƴƎΩ [ƻǘǘƛŜ (Reception) 

 
Darren Woolford 
MNSEC Sports Coordinator  

 
YEAR 3 - APPILA SPRINGS EXCURSION 

 
On The Bus 
Mr Best drove the class to Appila for our excursion. We 
were looking out the window and we were able to look 
at the crops. People played Eye-Spy, did finger-knitting 
and there was some weird radio music. Tom was reading 
²ƘŜǊŜΩǎ ²ŀƭƭȅ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ōǳǎΦ ²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ aǊ 
Best for driving us to Appila and back. 
By Tom Couzner and Edison Pycroft 
 
Macro Invertebrates 
We sucked up the bugs out of the water with pipettes. 
Bugs that live in water can be very small. There was a 
really big spider in the water. We used water microscopes 

to see the interesting animals. It was hard to catch the back swimmers but they 
were fun to watch under the microscopes.  
By Cayla Hall and Jayden Hebberman 
 
Feral Cats 
Cats were introduced to Australia because we wanted them to kill pests like toads. 
There are now 18 million feral cats and some are over 30cm high. People set traps 
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to catch them and reduce their numbers in the wild. Sometimes the cats are smart enough to know food is 
poisonous. A cat can eat a wide variety of things. A male cat can catch animals as big as a rabbit. 
By Ryan McKay and Amelia Stephens 

 
Recess & Lunch 
During our breaks we played on the playground. We went down the slide and we 
also played on the see saw. We also were able to play on the oval and played 
ΨwŀōōƛǘǎΣ IŀǊŜǎ ŀƴŘ CƻȄŜǎΩΦ 
By Bradey Woolford and Patrick Williams 
 
Animals Anonymous 
We got to hold or touch a variety of 
different animals. There was a python, 
gecko, sugar squirrel glider and a tawny 
frogmouth. The sugar squirrel glider 

ƧǳƳǇŜŘ ƻŦŦ aƛǎǎ CƛǎƘŜǊΩǎ ǎƘƻǳƭŘŜǊ ōŀŎƪ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŀƴƛmal handler. The 
whole class were able to hold the python. When we held it we could 
feel its muscles from under its skin. We love animals! 
.ȅ aŀǘƛƭŘŀ 5ƻǿƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ YŀƛƭŜȅ hΩ/ƻƴƴŜƭƭ 
 

.ǳƎǎ ΨƴΩ {ƭǳƎǎ 
The year 3 class were excited to learn about a variety of bugs and 
slugs. There were Egyptian beetles, leafy stick insects, big stick 
insects, scorpions, spiders and silk worms. We learnt about how to 
categorise different bugs and slugs by their body shapes and 
different number of body segments. We were allowed to hold the 
leafy stick insects, silk worms and Egyptian beetles. The Egyptian 
ōŜŜǘƭŜ ŎƘŜǿŜŘ ƻƴ .ǊŀŘŜȅΩǎ ŦƛƴƎŜǊ ŀŦǘŜǊ ƘŜ ŘǊƻǇǇŜŘ ƛǘΗ 
By Mrs Lehmann and Miss Fisher  
 
Rocks and Minerals 

We got to feel the rocks and minerals. We got to take some rocks home with us. There were some rocks that 
when put under UV light would glow a lot of different colours. There were lots of rocks in water. We also had to 
put a selection of rocks in order of ƘŜŀǾƛŜǎǘ ǘƻ ƭƛƎƘǘŜǎǘΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿŀǎ ŦƻƻƭΩǎ ƎƻƭŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿŀǎ ǊŜŀƭ ƎƻƭŘΦ ²Ŝ ƭƻǾŜŘ 
the rocks and minerals. 
By Madi Guthrie, Emma Catford and Brianna Woelk 
 
Reptiles 
The last session we had was a by a reptile man called Tim. We learnt that reptiles are cold blooded. Tim had a 
sleepy lizard to show us. We got to hold a snake. We also looked at a little gecko. There was a small (pygmy) 
blue tongue lizard as well. 
By Michael Boston and Joshua Keatley 
 
Helen Lehmann 
Year 3 Home Group Teacher 
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YEAR 5/6 CLASS NEWS 

 

Term three has been a busy term for the year 5/6 

class. Students designed a key ring in Sketch Up and 

printed it using the 3D printers.  They have also been 

working with their Kindergarten buddies, teaching 

them how to code with the beebots and probots. The 

year 5/6 students teamed up with the year 4/5 class 

to design and build their own Ninja Warrior course.  

 

Students have learnt about natural fibre 

production in design and technology with a 

focus on wool and cotton. They have had the 

opportunity to design their fibre producing 

farm with different technologies and 

sustainable practices. These will be on display  

at the Jamestown Show.  

 

In English students have created fantastic poems about storms using a range of 

figurative language. We have also been reading Wonder an amazing book about 

how important it is to be kind to everyone and that it is ok to be different.  

 

Carly Roworth 

Yr 5/6 Home Group Teacher 

 
YEAR 10 HPE PISTOL SHOOTING 

  

Over recent weeks the students of the Year 10 HPE class have been visiting the Jamestown Pistol and Shooting 

Club to learn about the associated skills and technique of target shooting as well as the competition conditions 

and rules. 

 

Students have been under the supervision of a teacher and in addition 

instructed by licensed club members who have volunteered their time to 

teach the students the safe operation of an air pistol. 

 

This has been an enjoyable and valuable experience for students to visit a 

local club of this kind. I would like to thank club members; Rex Hockey, 

Ryan Ganley, Kevin Simpson, Ross Lawson, Peter Cheetham & Lyn Lock 

and specifically Don Bottrall for this unique opportunity.  
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Student Comments: 
ΨL ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ƻŦ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǎƘƻƻǘΦ ¢ƘŜ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ōƻŀǊ ǿŀǎ Ƴȅ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ 

ǇŀǊǘΩ Dylan  

ΨL ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ƭearning how to shoot in the pistol range and the people (club members) 

ǿŜǊŜ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƘŜƭǇŦǳƭΩ Will 

I thoroughly enjoyed the silhouette and moving targets, my favourite part was 

how the pistol club members would try to keep your spirits up even if you missed 

the target. Peppa 

 

The club has their air pistol shoot every Tuesday night at the air range on South 

Terrace (alongside the CFS station) commencing at 8.00pm.  

The club is always looking for new members and if you are interested to come and try, or would like to join the 

local club please contact Don Bottrall (0427 635 002). Visitors are always welcome 

 

Darren Woolford 

Year 10 HPE Teacher 

 
YEAR 11 CLASS NEWS 

 
This has been a very active and 
involved term for the students in year 
11. We have completed and handed 
up our Research Project which is the 
second subject towards their SACE to be completed before reaching 
year 12. We hope that everyone is successful. 
 
On the sports front various people 
represented the school in Table Tennis 

and Knock-Out Basketball which was held in Adelaide. Yeah road trip, lots of 
lollies and loads of fun. 
 
The year 11 SRC members have been very active arranging events such as the 
Mayoral talk and the foods from different cultures event, where the canteen sold 
food from a different country each day. This was a great treat and a change for us 
and the other students. 
 
Some of our resilient souls, Alex Scott, Blake Harvey, Aryn Klingner and Matthew Jones walked about 140k and 
camped out while involved in the Operation Flinders experience. They even did adventure activities such as 
abseiling.  
 
Now we are busily arranging the year 12 jumpers and tops so that we will have them available to start year 12. 
 
Ronda Teakel 
Year 11 Home Group Teacher 
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CHOIR NEWS  

 
SINGING! SINGING! SINGING! 
 
Congratulations to the school choir for their excellent performance at the Keith Michell Theatre on Tuesday 
August 22nd. They joined with students from six other schools in our region, 100 students in all, and performed 
under the name East of the Ranges Choir. Anna Beach from Port Augusta was their conductor. 
JCS hƛƎƘƭƛƎƘǘǎ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ [ŀǳǊŜƴ YǳǇƪŜ ǎƛƴƎƛƴƎ ŀ ǎƻƭƻ ƛƴ άhƴŜ ±ƻƛŎŜέΤ 9ƭƭŀ IŜōōŜǊƳŀƴ ǎƛƴƎƛƴƎ ά{ƻƳŜǿƘŜǊŜ ƻǾŜǊ 
ǘƘŜ wŀƛƴōƻǿέ ŀǎ ŀ ƎǳŜǎǘ ŀǊǘƛǎǘΤ and Lauren Kupke, Aysha Woolford, Sally McKay and Jessica McKay performing a 
contemporary dance item as guest artists. 

 
On Tuesday September 12th, Brodie Dewell and Lauren 
Kupke had the huge honour of singing at the Adelaide 
Entertainment Centre with fifteen other students in 
our region, and nine hundred and fifty students from 
all over South Australia. One thousand students were 
on stage during the whole performance!  This was an 
amazing experience for the girls.  
 
The students had lots to say about the concerts. 
Hayley:- άL ƭƻǾŜŘ ǘƻ ǎƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ L ƭƻǾŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƎƘǘǎέΤ Bree:- 
ά¢ƘŜ ƳǳǎƛŎ ǿŀǎ ƎǊŜŀǘ ŀƴŘ L ƭƛƪŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ L ǿŀǎ Ǉǳǘ ƴŜȄǘ ǘƻ 

ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘέΤ Kaidyn:- άL Ǝƻǘ ǘƻ ǎƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ and I got a cool t-ǎƘƛǊǘέΤ Lauren:- άI loved singing my 
heart out, and especially with my solo, I just loved the voice that came out. I just ƘŀŘ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǘŎƘ ǘƻ Řƻ ƛǘ ŀƎŀƛƴέΤ 
Harper:- άL Ǝƻǘ ǘƻ ǎƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΦ ²Ŝ ǿƻǊŜ Ŏƻƻƭ ǘ-shirts and could pick ƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ ŎƻƭƻǳǊǎέΤ Hannah:- άI 
had heaps of fun and excitement, and I made heaps of new friendsέ; Harrison:- άaȅ ƳǳƳ ŀƴŘ ŘŀŘ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ 
ǎǘƻǇ ǘŀƭƪƛƴƎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅ ƘƻƳŜΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ƪŜǇǘ ǘŜƭƭƛƴƎ ƳŜ Ƙƻǿ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿŜ ǿŜǊŜΦέ !ƭǎƻ άI love singing. When I grow up I 
ǘƘƛƴƪ LΩƭƭ ŜƛǘƘŜǊ ōŜ ŀƴ hƭȅƳǇƛŀƴ ƻǊ ŀ ǎƛƴƎŜǊέ; Brodie:- άL ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ Ŧǳƴ ǘƻ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎƻƴƎǎΦ L ƭƛƪŜŘ 
ǎƛƴƎƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŦǊƻƳ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦ L ƳŀŘŜ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ƴŜǿ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΦέ 
 
Thank you to Emily Smith for her help with choir this year. Emily is a professional singer and we were so lucky to 
have her expertise, patience and skills on hand every lesson! Thank you also to teachers Carley Roworth and 
Kerry Duffy and Support Worker Erin Booth, for their enthusiastic support of choir during the year. Last of all, 
thank you to you, the choir parents for encouraging your children to work hard with their songs, and for making 
it possible for them to perform in Port Pirie and Adelaide. Lǘ ǿŀǎ ǿƻǊǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŜŦŦƻǊǘΦ  ¢ƘŜȅΩƭƭ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘŜǎŜ 
special occasions forever. 
 
Margie Symonds 
Choir Teacher 
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CANTEEN FRUIT & VEG ROSTER 
Please provide donations of any fresh fruit, vegetables or other ingredients for cooking and selling in the canteen. 
Items can be either left at the front office or taken directly to the canteen on a day that suits you during your rostered 
week.  
 
Week beginning: 
Mon 11th September Cathy Rice, Cindy Ritchie, Anna Peacock, Nikki Rogers. 
Mon 18th September Renee Russell, Kathryn Scott, Mandy Sims, Claire Smallacombe. 
Mon 25th September Marc Johnson, Mel Sparks, Michelle Stacey, Jodie Stephens. 
Term 4 
Mon 16th October Octavia Strawbridge, Amy Strudwick, Katrina Talbot, Karen Tohl, Kim Promnitz. 
 
THANKYOU 
We would like to thank all Parents who donate goods to the canteen and the Parents who volunteer their time in the 
canteen to help Julie out.  Thank you. 
Please note that all Canteen Rosters are now on FlexiBuzz 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 2017 

   25/9  23/10 Anna Klingner  
   26/9 School Closure Day 24/10   
   27/9 Sharon Moss 25/10 Justine Reynolds  
   28/9 Mardi McDonald 26/10 Mardi McDonald  
   29/9 Rob Gates  27/10 Fiona Porter  
   
Term 4 
    16/10 Sharon Millane  30/10 Kylie Wells  
    17/10 Ali Cooper  31/10 Jamie Clark 
    18/10 Lisa Hall    1/11 Rob Gates 
    19/10 Barb Carr    2/11 Hayley Jacka 
    20/10 Fiona Porter    3/11 Anna Klingner 
 
 Please note that all Canteen Rosters are now on FlexiBuzz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JAMESTOWN JUNIOR TENNIS ς REGISTRATIONS 
Registrations to play Junior Tennis this season are now open.  If your child is 8 yrs or over and can serve, they 
are eligible to play.  Please email Lisa at lisa.odea@bigpond.com wƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƴŀƳŜΣ 5h. ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ 
number. Regitrations close Sept 30thΦ   !ƴȅ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǊƛƴƎ [ƛǎŀ hΩ5Ŝŀ лпофмуунлл. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UNIFORM STORE - END OF 
WINTER CLEARANCE 

Please note that due to the end of 
winter we have now dropped the price 
of JCS jackets to $20.00.  The uniform 
shop is now located in the front office 
and is open 9am to 4pm Monday to 
Friday.  
 

JAMESTOWN JUNIOR BASKETBALL 
Registrations now open for Junior players born 2001 ς 2008. Junior games played Monday afternoons. For more 
information and to receive a registration link please contact Ben Moss 0488 070 984, 
jamestownjuniorbasketball@gmail.com or visit our facebook page Jamestown Junior Basketball. 

 

mailto:lisa.odea@bigpond.com
mailto:jamestownjuniorbasketball@gmail.com
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JAMESTOWN JUNIOR CRICKET 

/ƻƳŜ ΨƴΩ ¢Ǌȅ ŀƴŘ wŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǘƛƻƴ bƛƎƘǘ 
All new and existing players (boys and girls) from grade reception are invited to come along on Thursday the 
28th of September at the Big Shed from 4:00-5:30pm.  
¢ƘŜǊŜΩƭƭ ōŜ ƎƛǾŜ ŀǿŀȅǎΣ ŀ ǎŀǳǎŀƎŜ ǎƛȊȊƭŜ ŀƴŘ ǇƭŜƴǘȅ ƻŦ ŦǳƴΗ 
All boys and girls registered will go in to the draw to win some great giveaways including a signed Redbacks 
bat, an Australian Test shirt signed by Brad Haddin, some Adelaide Strikers gear and heaps of other great 
ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜǊΩǎ ǎǘǳŦŦΦ 
For further information, please contact: 
Chris Beyer 0407 725 704, Darren Woolford 0417 760 743, James Lang 0428 641 396 or Bridget Lange 0437 
233 210 
 


